
 
 

 
 

 

Central Power Research Institute 

(A Govt. of India Society, Ministry of Power) 

Post Box No.8066, Prof. Sir. C.V.Raman Road 

Sadashivanagar Post Office, 

Bangalore –  560 080 

Cancellation of Recruitment Notification 

The Advertisement No.CPRI/09/2021 inviting applications for the one 

post of Administrative Officer, which was also published in 

Employment News/Rozgar Samachar in 10th July – 16th July 2021 

issue, stands cancelled due to administrative reasons.  

                                                               Chief Administrative Officer 

 


